
 

 

 

 
 

 ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
24 November 2011  
 

Thursday, 24.11.2011: METKA S.A., following its relevant announcement of 

05.10.2011, informs that at November 23rd, the contract for the construction of a 
1250MW thermal power plant in Iraq was signed in Baghdad, after the successful 
completion of negotiations.  

Further announcement to inform of developments its shareholders and the investing 
public will be published, as soon as a Letter of Credit for the project is opened and 
project implementation commences. 

 
For additional information please contact:   
Mrs. Katerina Mouzouraki – Press Office and Media Relations Supervisor of MYTILINEOS 
Group, Tel. 210-6877484, Fax 210-6877400, e-mail: Katerina.Mouzouraki@mytilineos.gr  
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